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First name: Sandra

Last name: Nemeth

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Cibola National Forest - Mt. Taylor Wilderness Designations

 

Greetings,

I am writing to express my support for the designation of as much area as possible as wilderness, within the

Cibola National Forest.  I believe it is to the benefit of all people that more of our National Forests be set aside as

wilderness areas and protected as such.  I am a native of New Mexico, and have lived in Grants, New Mexico for

over 13 years.  I want to see our national lands protected for generations to come.

 

 

Thank you for your kind attention to this letter.

 

 

Sandra Nemeth

 

932 Sage St.

Grants, NM 87020

 

 


